
Kingston Heritage Commission 

Meeting Notes from the meeting held: 

October 23, 2014 

At the Library 

Meeting announcement was posted: at the Town Hall and the Website 

 

Deb Powers called the meeting to order at 7:05 

 

Members in Attendance: Debbie Powers, Ernie Landry, Bob Bean, Gail Ramsey, 

Holly Ouellette, 

Alternates Jane Christie, Gary Finerty, Charlotte Boutin (HDC Representation). 

Excused:  George Korn, Selectmen’s Representative 

 

Previous Minutes: from 9/25/2014 a correction of the spelling of Lindsey 

McDougall accepted motion made by Ernie Landry and seconded by Holly 

Ouellette 

 

Grace Daley House- no new information from Charlotte 

 

 

Deb has talked with Stan Shalett and will keep him informed of our meetings. 

 

Ernie and Deb have a meeting scheduled with the Selectmen regarding Lindsey 

McDougall’s fund for raising money for the Grace Daley House.  November 10, 

2014 we are first on the agenda. 

 

Bartlett House Ruth said we are more that welcome to visit, we have up a date of 

October 30, 2014 at 4:30 she will give us a tour 

 

Ellen Faulconer found contacts (Bill Compton and Ken Duberstein) – KHC to follow 

up with letter to see if support is available to retain the historic character of the 

Bartlett property.  

 

L CHIP we can move the bandstand and do the concrete foundation Rich St.Hiliare 

and his crew will do the foundation.  RE:ladder to move it or not to bring it up to 



code. Put lighting in soffits- yes, we can do that. Change the position so it is 

pointing down the plains toward the state park, Amy looked at the old pictures 

and we could do that. 

 

NH Chronicle – Debbie is working on a draft for WMUR-TV   with pictures and Bob 

suggested for her (Jennifer Crompton) to see the HDC slide show of Kingston. Deb 

will send all this information to Ernie to look it over, before she sends it to 

WMUR-TV. 

 

At risk properties, we watched a video by Bob Bean of the Cheney Property, Bob 

Griffin was the narrator,, slides by Marghi Bean.  We all enjoyed the presentation, 

Maybe we could put it on the TV on the museums website for all to see and 

enjoy.  We are sending a thank you to Bob Griffin. 

 

Seminary Update – look into the Chrette plan NH – the school board has the two 

page application to do, Dustin Ramey will check with the school board. The cost to 

us will be lunches, mileage, and possible overnight. This will be a group of 

volunteers, lawyers, and real estate people. They will do a tour of the town and 

Sanborn Seminary with the Selectman and School Board. Later they will get back 

to us with their ideas 

 

Fundraising – At our January meeting Bob Bean we ill in charge of a plan 

development, what are our ideas or projects, and what we can or e want to do. 

 

New Business – Capital Improvement Program Look at building that may become 

available in the future. 

 

Next meeting will be at the library 12/11/2014  

 

Meeting adjourned by Bob and seconded by Ernie. 

 

Minutes taken by : Gail Ramsey 

 

 

 


